

School News

6th December 2019

Diary Dates:

KS1 Nativity 10/12 at 2pm 11/12 at 6pm

Reception Nativity 16/12 at 4pm

KS2 Carol Concert 16/12 at 6:30pm at St Helen's Church

Pantomime Trip – Whole School 19 /12

Last Day of Term 20/12

2020

INSET Day 6/1/20

Children return to school 7/1/20

Welcome to this week's newsletter!

Christmas Bingo / Christmas Fair

Thank you to everyone who attended and supported the Bingo and Christmas Fair this week. We hope you had a wonderful time. Thanks to the PTA and everyone else who has helped to organise and run both these events, which have been so enjoyable and successful.

Dodgeball and Nature Club

Just a reminder that these clubs have now finished. We hope the children have enjoyed them and thanks to our wonderful staff for running them.

Last day - Christmas Jumpers

On the last day of term (20th December), children are invited to wear their Christmas Jumpers along with the bottom half of their school uniform if they would like to.

Lights, Camel, Action!

A reminder that our KS1 performances will take place next week. We look forward to seeing you there.

KS2 Christmas Carol Concert

I will be sending a letter next week about logistics and timings for the KS2 Carol Concert, which will take place on Monday 16th December at 6:30pm in St Helen's Church.

Wishing you all a lovely weekend.

Kind regards Lorraine Skellon Head of School



School office: admin@eaton.cheshire.sch.uk,

Executive Headteacher: head@tarvin.cheshire.sch.uk
Head of School: lorraine.skellon@eaton.cheshire.sch.uk

